

ONEIDA CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT DISTRICT OFFICE

educate • inspire • empower

February 12, 2021

Dear Families and Staff,

On behalf of the Oneida City School District, we hope you and your families are remaining safe and doing your best to follow guidance regarding measures to contain the spread of COVID-19 within our community. Events have continued to unfold, and we recognize that this raises questions about potential impacts on students, families and our full community.

COVID Positive students

The District learned that two Oneida High School students tested positive. Both students are in the virtual cohort and were not in school when they were contagious. We have worked with the Department of Health and no further action needs to take place.

Please know that the District's priority is protecting the health, welfare and safety of students and staff while complying with any government orders and guidance related to COVID-19 and school operation. As always, thank you for your patience, understanding and flexibility. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kathleen M. Davis Interim Superintendent